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Amoco Production Company

Southern Division

16 70 Broadway

P.0. Box 800

Denver, Colorado 80201
303-830-4040

T. D. Autry
Division Production Manager

November 1, 1990

Dennis Bicknell, Director

Colorado 0il and Gas Conservation Commission
1580 Logan Street, Suite 380

Denver CO 80203

File: KJK -~ 150 - WF

Request for Hearing and Subsequent Approval
Application to Permit Water Disposal Activity
Tyner Lunt No. 1

NW/SE Section 18, T34N, R8W, La Plata County

Amoco Production Company hereby requests that the application to
permit water disposal activity in the Tyner Lunt No. 1 be set for
hearing on the November docket and the resulting order approve
the water disposal activity. Amoco made application toc the Col-
orado 0il and Gas Conservation Commission, in accordance with
Rule 326, to permit underground disposal activities in the Tyner
Lunt No. 1 on October 3, 1990. Amoco has a pressing need for
the subject disposal well and wants to proceed as soon as possi-
ble. Approval of the well in November would allow Amoco to pro-
ceed with the conversion operations by year end.

Notices to owners of record were mailed via certified mail on
Cctober 3, 19%0C. Our records show that the last notice to an
owner was received on October 16. The 15 day protest period
ended today, November lst. We have heard from Ed DiMatteo of
your office that there were protests to the use of the subject
well for the purpose of water disposal. Amoco maintains that the
current conversion plan outlined in the permit application will
insure that both hydrocarhon bearing horizons and underground
sources of drinking water will be protected from the injection
fluid.

In addition there should be on file with the COGCC a copy of the
underground injection control permit issued by the EPA for the
subject well, This permit supports Amoco’s current plans to con-

vert the subject well and sets out stringent operating require-
ments designed to protect all shallower horizons.

RECEIVED
NOV 21990
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Page 2, Request for Hearing
Should you have any additional questions please contact Brooke
Bell at 830-5341.

Sincerely,

AW Fh]tﬂ1/hﬂiw-

cc: J. W. Hawkins ~ Building
E. L. Nitcher - Buillding
Ed DiMatteo - Colorado 0il and Gas Commission



	HEARA47673
	REQUEST FOR HEARING (PAGE 2)

